
 
 

~ A Greeting from Attorney General Bob Ferguson ~ 
 
 

March 23, 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends:    
 
It is my distinct honor and pleasure to extend this greeting to all of you in 
commemoration of Holi and the arrival of Spring. With longer days, warmer weather, 
and flowers in bloom, Spring is synonymous with resilience and new beginnings.  
 
Although prior commitments prevent me from joining you at Marymoor Park for Festival 
of Colors, I appreciate this opportunity to offer my best wishes. The rich history and deep 
significance of the occasion is cause for celebration. Rooted in hope and renewal, peace 
and understanding, Holi reminds us that we are stronger together.     
 
Planning an event of this magnitude is a considerable undertaking and a collaborative 
effort. I extend my deepest appreciation to Northwest Share in partnership with King 
County’s Marymoor Park and Vedic Cultural Center with the support of the City of 
Redmond’s Tourism Grant Program.  
 
I hope you enjoy this special time with family, friends, and community. May the colors of 
Holi brighten your lives with unity and prosperity! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
BOB FERGUSON 
Attorney General 
 
 
 
 
 


